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NOTE FROM THE PERMANENT MISSION OF BOLIVIA
REQUESTING CONVOCATION OF A PROTOCOLARY MEETING
OF THE PERMANENT COUNCIL TO RECEIVE
MR. ÁLVARO GARCÍA LINERA,
VICE PRESIDENT OF THE REPUBLIC OF BOLIVIA

PERMANENT MISSION OF BOLIVIA
TO THE
ORGANIZATION OF AMERICAN STATES
OEA – CP – 144 – 06

The Permanent Mission of Bolivia to the Organization of American States presents its compliments to the Chair of the Permanent Council of the Organization of American States and has the honor to request that a protocolary meeting of the Permanent Council be convened to receive Mr. Álvaro García Linera, Vice President of the Republic of Bolivia, on Wednesday, September 13, 2006, at 10:00 a.m.
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The Permanent Mission of Bolivia to the Organization of American States wishes to thank the Chair of the Permanent Council of the Organization of American States for kindly attending to this matter and avails itself of the opportunity to convey renewed assurances of its highest consideration.
Washington, D.C., September 7, 2006
The Honorable
Chair of the Permanent Council of the
Organization of American States
Washington, D.C.
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